
 

April 1, 2011           

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:  Bruce Graham 

 
Re:  Revised Health and Safety Policy Statement 

 
 

Recommendation: That Mayor and Council review, approve, and sign the 
amended City of Kenora Occupational Health and Safety Policy Statement. 

 
Background: Council approved and signed the City’s Occupational Health and 

Safety Policy at the meeting of February 22, 2011. Subsequent to that meeting 

the City has been advised that we have been selected for a WSIB Workwell 
Audit. One of the Elements of the Workwell Audit is to have an Occupational 

Health and Safety Policy that includes specific reference to Health and Safety 
responsibilities for Managers, Supervisors, and Workers. As our old statement 

didn’t include this type of language it was decided to revise it accordingly and 
have council approve and adopt the new, revised policy statement. 

 
Budget: N/A 

 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements: Signed documents will 
be returned to Bruce Graham for appropriate duplication and distribution. 

 
 

 

 


